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                                  8 September 2011 
 
Dear Parents 
 

BRIDPORT LEISURE CENTRE VISITS 
TUESDAYS 11:00-12:00 SEPTEMBER 2011 – FEBRUARY 2012 
 
GROUP A         GROUP B                  GROUP C 
 

Megan Hartley Abigail Lincoln Katherine Shaw 

Jude Heighton Rosanna Hart Lily Foote 

Rhiannon Parker Frankie Chant Benjamin Lovell 

Halla Pinkett Joshua Powls Samuel Arnold 

Thaisen Chant Chiara Sidebotham Jenniver Sweet 

Charlotte Pitcher Madelin Herbert Jessica Herbert 

Thomas Pitcher Joshua Joy Amelia Burt 

Edward Seward Daisy Parsons Henry Rawles 

Kai Ford Evelyn Scott-Sentance Owen Attwooll 

India Morgan Nathan McMaster Amelie Farnham 

Thomas Hughes Lilli-Mae Henson Toby Reeves 

Ellie McMaster Rosie Howell Amber Puddy 

Ella Henson William Tewson Max Jones 

Ryan Attwooll Dorothy Hudston William Howell 

Marcus Burt Lucy Reeves Harry Powls 

Lauren Farnham Dillon O'Brien Fynley Morgan 

Jack Parkman Imogen Dunn Cora O'Brien 

Jessica Tewson Cecilia Jennings Francesca Lincoln 

Daisy Friedman Jasper Melville Matthaeus Sidebotham 

Olivia Willmore  Frederick Walker 
 
13, 20, 27 Sept and 4, 11, 18 Oct   A – games/dance   B – swimming C – gymnastics 
 
1, 8, 15, 22, 29 Nov and 6 Dec   A – swimming   B – gymnastics C – games/dance 
 
10, 17, 24, 31 Jan and 7, 14 Feb   A – gymnastics   B – games/dance C – swimming 
 
Gymnastics will be taken by Jan Thorne, swimming by a Centre assistant, and games/dance by 
Beth McGrath. Please make sure your children have suitable PE kit or swimwear & towel, footwear 
and anything else needed plus their school sweatshirt.   
 
It is necessary to ask for a voluntary contribution of £1.20 per swimming session to go towards 
pool hire.  Please either pay at the office on the relevant Tuesdays or forward a cheque payable to 
Loders Primary School to cover all sessions in a clearly labelled envelope. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Mike Kite and Shirley Gibbs 

http://www.loders.dorset.sch.uk/

